Reminder-|
through e-mail

NO: HFW-H(1)B(2)-110/91
Health & Family Welfare Department

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-9 ' '*‘?‘%
To ! 07 MAR 2024 %
All the Principals of Medical College |
Under H &FW Department ik
All the Chief Medical Officers
Under H &FW Department

All the Medical Superintendents
Under H&FW Department, H.P

Dated: Shimla-9, the
Subject: - Regarding regular DPC to the post of Nursing Superintendent.

Sir/Madam,

Reference to the Secretary (Health) to the Government of Himachal
Pradesh vide letters Nos. Health-A-B(9)1/2021-| dated 05.02.2024, 26.02.2024 and
04.03.2024 and in continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 01.03.2024
on the subject cited above.

In this regard, you are one again requested to furnish the desired
information to this Directorate within two days through special messenger please.

Kindly treat it as Most Urgent

Your faith;i)i,

nd Director Health Services
“"Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. as above. Dated Shimla-9 the
Copy to:-
1. The Secretary (Health) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh w.r.t letter
number referred to above for information please.

/’

Director Health Services
Himachal Pradesh



